
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Jeff, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, July 22, 2022 10:24 AM 
Jeff Bates 
Shelby Nave; Dale Eastmond 
RE: Docket No. 20220130-TP 

The docket title has been updated per your request below. 

Thank you! 
Dorothy 

From: Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2022 10:04 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Shelby Nave <SNave@psc.state.fl.us>; Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220130-TP 

FILED 7/22/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04909-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Dorothy, the docket title for this should be changed to reflect the corrections Consolidated made in their subsequent 
filing in this docket. It appears that Document No. 04820-2022 corrects Onvoy's name in the transmittal letter, and 
Consolidated's name in the ICA. 

Please change the docket title to reflect the company names as they appear in the MCD - (TL719) Consolidated 
Communications of Florida Company, and (TY087) Onvoy, LLC. 

"Request for approval of interconnection agreement between Consolidated Communications of Florida Company and 
Onvoy, LLC." 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
V - (850) 413-6538 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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